

325 London Street Peterborough, ON K9H 2Z5 **hospicepeterborough.org** 705-742-4042 • Fax: 705-742-0064

November 12, 2021

Township Of Douro Dummer P.O. Box 24, 892 South Street Warsaw, ON KOL 3A0 THANK You

Dear Friends,

We extend our warmest gratitude for your recent donation to Hospice Peterborough.

We hope you are comforted to know your donation, honouring the memory of Leona Moher, will ensure that families devastated by grief, loss, and illness can continue to depend on Hospice Peterborough for palliative and bereavement care. It allows us to stay connected to those facing a life-altering illness and whose feelings of loss and isolation are deepened as a result of this pandemic. Thank you.

Despite COVID-19 we are pleased to have been able to continue to fulfill our organization's mission, vision, and to serve our community to the best of our ability, thanks to support like yours. While our mission statement is our guiding light; you, our supporters and partners, are our beacons of hope in this storm.

While we can talk about our work, it is best expressed in the words of those we support...

The way my wife was treated with dignity and respect and the whole sense of this hospice and the people that work here - the nurses, the doctors, the PSWs, and the staff - were wonderful, they treated us like family and the comfort was wonderful. Ending with the honour guard when she passed away made us all feel like she was treated with the respect this beautiful woman that I loved, deserved.

Thank you for honouring your loved one with this meaningful gift. Please find enclosed your tax receipt for income tax purposes.

Thank you for remembering Hospice Peterborough at this difficult time.

Sincerely,

Hajui Hös

Hajni Hős Executive Director